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Coming Soon: New App for 500P -
Pasteur Sta! Garage

Get ready! The new parking permit app for the 500P - Pasteur Sta! Garage launches in
November!

https://mailchi.mp/9b3e393497b8/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-sept-22-6235753?e=700b905997
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The New Stanford Medicine Parking app will launch on app stores soon!

A new & improved parking experience is coming to the 500P - Pasteur Sta!
Garage.

E!ective November 8th, 2021, The new parking app will be available for
purchasing daily parking permits in the 500P - Pasteur Sta! Garage ($8)!

Keep an eye out for more announcements and details about how to use the
new parking permit app in the coming weeks.

For more information about parking on at Stanford Medicine locations, click
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the link below.

Bike Safety Webinar
A new event from Stanford Medicine Transportation Services & Stanford Trauma

Learn tips & tricks to bike safely - to work and beyond!

Riding Safely: Getting Ready for your Ride
This new bicycling webinar from Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
and Stanford Trauma will help you learn how to get started with bicycling.

Date: Thursday, November 4
Time: 12:00-12:30pm
Location: Webinar. Class will also be recorded

Click the link below to register for the event.

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

CLICK TO REGISTER

https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Parking
https://tinyurl.com/shcbikes
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SRI Park & Ride Lot Reminder:
Hangtags Required

Please ensure that your free SRI Park & Ride Lot hangtag is visible through your windshield
whenever you park at the SRI Park & Ride Lot

The SRI Park & Ride Lot located in Menlo Park is free for Stanford Health Care & Lucile
Packard Children's Hospital Sta!

Have you tried the free SRI Park & Ride Lot in Menlo Park?

Please remember to always have your free parking hangtag visible whenever
you park in the SRI Park & Ride Lot.

Need a hangtag? Just fill out the form located here.

Want to learn more about the SRI Park & Ride Lot? Click the link below!

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

https://bit.ly/3dX6qef
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/SRI-Flyer
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Tired of Paying for Parking at the Main Campus?
Try the SRI Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!

 
The SRI Park & Ride Lot is conveniently located in Menlo Park, and provides
FREE parking and transportation for sta! at the main hospital campus. Enjoy
easy, free parking and a quick shuttle ride that connects directly to Hoover
Pavilion, Lucile Packard Children's Hospital, Blake Wilbur, and 500 Pasteur!
 
For more information, view the flyer here.

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any
questions. Visit the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach

out via email or phone. The Hospital Transportation Operations
Center phone line is operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
650.736.8000
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